Voicemail Friday, October 24th, 2014
Good afternoon, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of Harry Miller Middle School with a few messages for Friday, October 24th. 

Please see attached Harry Miller Happenings Edition 7 and other information about programs that may be of interest to you.  There is a lot going on each week at Harry Miller Middle and we would like to acknowledge all of the parent volunteers and staff members who work so hard to offer activities for our students.  Your efforts certainly help to make our students’ experiences at school positive ones!  Thank you for all you do! ☺

Next Friday is October 31st and students are encouraged to wear black and orange to school if they would like to celebrate Halloween.  Costumes are not permitted.  

There will be Parent Information Sessions on Parent communication regarding Policy 322: 

The Department of Education and Early Childhood Development realizes the importance of keeping parents informed on all educational matters and policy developments. In keeping with this mandate, personnel at the Department and District Level will be hosting parent information sessions in regard to Policy 322 which establishes the requirements to ensure New Brunswick public schools are inclusive. Each parent session will focus on the intent of Policy 322 which is "the pairing of philosophy and pedagogical practices that allows each student to feel respected, confident and safe so he or she can participate with peers in the common learning environment and learn and develop to his or her full potential". Parents will gain an understanding of the intent and practice of this important educational policy and have an opportunity to ask questions related to clarification of this policy. 
Parents are invited to attend the last information session within Hampton Education Center to be held on Tuesday, October 28 at 6:30 p.m. at the Rothesay High School Library. 
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Any remaining subscriptions for the magazine campaign can be brought in on Monday as we wrap up the campaign. It was a great success and thank you to students, staff, HMMS families and friends who have supported the campaign. 


Enjoy your weekend!



